
 

Unclaimed Funds Kicks Off Competition With Michigan 
  
Last week, the Division of Unclaimed Funds kicked off a competition with the Michigan 
Treasury Department to see which state’s residents can find and claim the most 
unclaimed funds during the month of November.  
 
The competition revolves around the rivalry 
between the states on the football field, 
specifically Ohio State and Michigan.   
 
If you haven’t already, this is a perfect time to get 
in on the competition and search for your 
unclaimed funds at missingmoney.com! Help the 
division beat Michigan while putting your money 
back in your pocket!   
 
Keep up with the competition by following 
Unclaimed Funds on X @UnclaimedOhio 
 

https://twitter.com/UnclaimedOhio

